
30th June 2023

Fellow Umuahians,

Invitation to the Virtual Launch of the Endowment Fund
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As an esteemed alumnus of
Government College Umuahia, I am delighted to invite you to the virtual launch of our
Endowment Fund.

Government College Umuahia has always been renowned for its commitment to providing
quality education and nurturing future leaders. Over the years, we have produced outstanding
individuals who have excelled in various fields and have made significant contributions to
society. As proud Old Boys, we share a common bond and a sense of responsibility to support
our beloved alma mater.

The launch of the Endowment Fund marks a significant milestone in our journey to ensure the
sustained growth and development of our beloved Umuahia. The fund will provide vital financial
resources to enhance infrastructure, academic programs, scholarships, and other initiatives that
will benefit our current and future generations of Umuahians.

During the virtual launch, we will have the privilege of sharing the Endowment Fund Charter,
the standard operating procedures (SOP) of the Endowment Fund as well as hearing from Old
Boys, who will share their experiences and insights on the importance of giving back. The event
will also provide an opportunity to connect with fellow Old Boys, reminisce about our time at
Government College Umuahia, and strengthen our network of support.

The details of the event are as follows:

Date: Saturday, 15th July 2023
Time: 8 pm WAT.
Venue: Zoom (Meeting link will be shared separately)

Additionally, we encourage you to contribute to the Endowment Fund as a testament to your
commitment and gratitude for the invaluable education and experiences you received at
Government College Umuahia. Your generous contribution, regardless of the amount, will make
a substantial difference in the lives of current and future students.

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Uche Orji at uche.orji@gmail.com



We sincerely hope you will honor us with your presence at this momentous occasion. Together,
let us strengthen the legacy of Government College Umuahia and empower the next generation
of leaders.

May we continue to shine as one!

Yours faithfully,

Uche Orji

Chairman, Endowment Committee


